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Conxtriction

August 14, 2008

Bruce Knaphus
Kepco+DBI, Inc.

1987 South 700 West
Salt Lake City, UT 84104

Re: Utah State Capitol — Restoration and Base Isolation Project
Dear Bruce,

I want to take a moment and let you know how pleased | am with your accomplishments at the Utah
State Capitol project. From the very start of the project you and your team were willing to dive in and
be a major contributor to the design efforts and continue that drive to a successful completion of the
stone and terra cotta work. Your accomplishments on the terra cotta work was extraordinary, the terra
cotta column design, fabrication and erection was definitely “out of the box thinking”, a trait that is
common for your group. Each of your associates; Steve Judd, Chris Knaphus, Jeremy Simmaons, John
Kunz, Mark Knaphus, Steve Christensen, Bob Durant and others deserve several pats on the back.

Looking forward to working with you and your firm again.

Sincerely,
JACOBSEN CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC.
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Kevin L. Brown
Project Executive

Cc: Douglas C. Welling
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